
 

Class One, 

We have loved hearing all your news over these past weeks and 
thank you for all those fabulous photographs you have posted on 
Tapestry. We are very proud of you all and we think you all 
deserve a star award!!  

We miss you very much and 
we look forward to watching 
Little Rabbit Foo Foo 
altogether again soon and 
laughing about how rude 
Wonky Donky is!  

Keep safe and healthy, 
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Mrs Shaw, Mrs Mcnally and Danielle.  

 


